From: Nigel Armistead

Sent: 17 February 2016 11:32
To: Planning
Subject: Starbucks application (2015/7282/P)

| wish to object to the above planning application for the former '‘Best One’ premises in Kentish Town
Road on the following grounds:

1. Kentish Town Road does not need yet another coffee outlet - it already has about ten.
2. Especially not from a firm that does not pay its fair share of tax in this country.

3. And especially not from a firm that specialises in both outsize and over-sugary drinks (see this
morning's news item).

| have no business interest in this application, being merely a local resident who does use the existing
coffee outlets and finds them perfectly satisfactory.

Nigel Armistead

Top Flat,

17 Ospringe Road
Kentish Town
NW5 2JD



